
 

  

Night Work Rescheduled for Route 50 Tonight 

The night work originally scheduled for March 2-3 has been rescheduled for tonight, March 6-7 

due to weather. 

Tonight beginning at approximately 8:00 PM and continuing through the morning on March 7th, 

there will be signal work taking place at the intersection of Route 50 and Tall Cedars Parkway. 

The permanent signal poles and signal heads will be removed, and new temporary signal poles 

will be installed with new overhead span wire and temporary signal heads. 

Lane closures will be up in both the Eastbound and Westbound directions of Route 50 until 

completion. Also, law enforcement will be stopping traffic periodically. Upon completion of this 

work, the new intersection will be fully operational and the traffic configuration through the 

intersection will stay the same. 

For more information on the Route 50 Widening Project, please visit the project website at: 

www.virginiadot.org/projects/northernvirginia/route_50_widening.asp. 

 
 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/44623300/147120082/103006/164/

